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To: SWF Exhibits
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Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 8:23:56 AM

Greetings,
Please support Oregon's family farms and small businesses by passing SB779.  It will clarify how bonafide
employees are counted and end pushing up the family's costs from the counting of family members for sick leave
rules.
Thank you,
Wes Miller, WTM Farms
Corvallis, Oregon
wtm@proaxis.com
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